








Sitterley, second by Commissioner Peden and carried, 3-0. There will be a regular
meeting on December 17",

Chief Marrs noted that overtime costs are up above the budget, indicating that we need to
increase staff size. He suggested that three more firefighters should be enrolled in the
next academy. He also said an application is being made for a SAFER grant for
firefighters pay; under these grants, the district would be expected to commit to retain the
firefighters at our cost for a certain number of years, usually two or three years after the
grant money ends. These proposed personnel actions will reduce overtime.

Adjournment. It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting. Motion
carried, 3-0. At 6:25 p.m., after the Board reviewed and approved any necessary papers
and/or vouchers, the meeting was adjourned.

Attachments. Attached to these Minutes are copies of:
1. the Meeting Notice
the Meeting Agenda
the Attendance Roster
Save the Date for joint KCFCA and KC Chiefs event on January 8
Thank you letters from Kennedy Catholic High School
Annual report letter from Quinn & Quinn, P.S.
Budget public hearing packet
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